
 

Newsletter  
Autumn Term 2023 

Monday 9th October 

 

Harvest Festival 2023 

Once again we will be collecting 
for North Guildford Food Bank 
as part of our Harvest Festival. 
Don’t forget to bring your 
donations in by Friday 13th 
October.  

Parents’ Consultations 

Please ensure you book an appointment for your child/children’s 
parents’ consultations.  

It is hugely important that all parents/carers meet with their 
child’s classteacher to hear about how the children are doing in 
their learning and what you can do to support them with their 
learning at home. We also ask that if you do book an 
appointment, you ensure you attend. If you cannot attend due 
to an unexpected event, please contact the school office. 

 

 

 

 

 
Dates for your diary 

 
 
 
 
 

Parents’ consultations  
 

Tuesday 17th   
3.30 pm – 7pm 

Wednesday 18th October 
1.10 pm – 4.00 pm 

    
Early Closure for parents’ 

consultations 
 

Wednesday 18th October 
1pm 

 

Monday 23rd October 

Half term holidays 

 

Monday 30th October 

Return to school 

Wonderful news! 

I am delighted to 
announce that Mrs 
Cover (our Deputy 
Headteacher) had her 
baby girl, Madeline, last 
Monday morning. Here 
is a picture of the 
newest member of our 
GG family! 

 



 

 

Meet some of our new staff 
Office team 

 

 

 

 

 

. 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Kathy Nott 

HR Assistant 

 

 

Mrs Jo Johnson 

Finance Assistant  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You will receive a letter detailing changes we are 
making to our school procedures when managing 
pupil absence. 

It is important to remind all parents/carers that you 
must report your child’s absence through 
studybugs before the start of the school day. 

Please look at your child’s class attendance for last 
week. We aim for 96% attendance for all pupils and 
classes. 

 

Parking outside of the school 

Parents must not park on the double yellow lines outside of the school or park on the pavement on the 
opposite side of the road. This puts our pupils at great risk. We are also aware of parents parking in 
dangerous places that prevent our lollipop lady from doing her job safely. We will be asking our local PCSO 
to be present at drop off and pick up time to monitor parking. 

Reporting your child’s 
absence 

 


